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24th PHILIPPINE NATIONAL CHEMISTRY OLYMPIAD 
 

The Philippine Federation of Chemistry Societies (PFCS) will hold its 24th 
Philippine National Chemistry Olympiad 2025 (24PNCO2025) National Finals at the 
College of Arts and Sciences, University of the Philippines Manila on March 22, 2025. 

 
The PNCO is an annual competition in Chemistry that focuses on both theory 

and laboratory skills, to promote chemistry education at the secondary level. It 
serves as the selection and training platform for Philippine delegates to the 
International Chemistry Olympiad (IChO). This year's competition will determine the 
delegates for the 57th IChO, which will take place in the United Arab Emirates from 
July 5 to 14, 2025. 
 

Participants must be Filipino citizens enrolled as high school students at the 
time of the 24th PNCO 2025 regional and national competitions. 
 

For more information, please contact  
 

Ms. Marie Grace L. Insik 
Secretariat 
Philippine Federation of Chemistry Societies 
Unit 233 Cityland Pioneer Condominium 
128 Pioneer St., Brgy.  Buayang Bato, Mandaluyong City 
Telephone Number: (02) 700-39838 
Mobile Phone Numbers: 0917-145-8445 or 0920-237-0456 
Email Address: secretariat@pfcs.org.ph 
Website: https://www.pfcs.org.ph/ 
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